Kenai Peninsula Borough

Assembly

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President

Members, KPB Assembly

FROM: Tyson Cox, Assembly Vice President

DATE: June 6, 2024

RE: Resolution 2024-026: Adopting the Recommendations of the Voter Turnout

Working Group (Cox)

The Resolution brings forward the final recommendations of the Voter Turnout Working Group. Borough Clerk Turner will also present the Working Group's final report recommendations at the Policies and Procedures Committee. This resolution adopts all Working Group final report recommendations, without bias, so that Assembly members may decide through the amendment process which recommendations should be acted upon.

The Working Group's final report is attached for your ready reference.

I look forward to a healthy discussion about which recommendations each of us believes should move forward. Your participation is appreciated.